Subject: Unofficial Ransom Canyon Election Results - Awaiting Final Count

Dear Ransom Canyon Residents,

We are writing to provide you with the unofficial results of our recent town election in order of highest votes to lowest votes. The first three top vote getters will be elected by the voters of Ransom Canyon

The current unofficial standings are as follows:

- Ronnie Hill tallied a total of 267 votes, securing 29.28% of the votes. His votes included 1 absentee vote (11.11%), 198 early votes (29.51%), and 68 on election day (29.31%).
- Vicky Keller received a total of 208 votes, or 22.81% of the votes. She garnered 2 absentee votes (22.22%), 150 early votes (22.35%), and 56 on election day (24.14%).
- **Jim Rose** received a total of 190 votes, capturing 20.83% of the votes. This included 3 absentee votes (33.33% of absentee voting), 144 early votes (21.46%), and 43 on election day (18.53%).
- Ron McWilliams received a total of 141 votes, or 15.46% of the total, including 1 absentee vote (11.11%), 108 early votes (16.10%), and 32 on election day (13.79%).
- Mark Sundy received a total of 106 votes, which is 10.74% of the votes, with 2 absentee votes (22.22%), 71 early votes (10.58%), and 33 on election day (14.22%).

In total, 912 votes were cast in this election, including 9 absentee votes, 671 early votes, and 232 on election day.

Please note, these results are unofficial until the final count is confirmed. The Lubbock County Election Office is set to include one additional mail-in ballot and any provisional ballots, which will be counted by the Election Ballot Board this week. The results are expected to be announced this Friday evening.

We extend our congratulations to all the candidates for their dedication and service to our community during this election period.

We urge everyone to stay tuned for the official announcement at the end of the week. Thank you once again for your commitment to our community's governance and for ensuring a high voter turnout. We commend all residents for their active participation and for making their voices heard in this crucial democratic process.

Warm regards,

Elena Quintanilla City Administrator

Town of Ransom Canyon